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Project description

ÅThe SMARTENERGÍA PLAN, included the replacement of 28.605
luminaires in 144 municipalities of the province of Badajoz (Spain),
implementing LED technology and remote management systems in
these installations.

ÅThe action was carried out between the years 2019 and 2021, by the
Diputación de Badajoz, (Badajoz County Council).

ÅAs a result of the action, the emissions of more than 5.700 tCO2 have
been saved yearly.

ÅThe action was co-financed with European funds (FEDER).
(R.D.616/2017)



Situation before the action

The situation of the public street lighting was not good in many cases, as a result,
the lighting levels were not according to the regulation, and the energy
consumption was high.

Situation before the action, in the street Miguel Hernández of La Garrovilla (Badajoz)



Situation after the action

The situation of the public street lighting after the replacement, improved the
safety of users, and ensured compliance with regulation, while also achieving
significant energy savings and a reduction in CO2 emissions.

Situation after the action, in the street Miguel Hernández of La Garrovilla (Badajoz)



Ctra. Don Benito (Guareña)

Beforereplacement: 

Powerinstalled: 22.5 kW

After replacement: 

Powerinstalled: 10.05 kW

In this image, the Public Lighting on right side 
of the road has already been replaced with 
LED Luminaires, while the left side still have 

the old luminaires installed



Conclusion

ÅThe replacement of public lighting luminaires, with new LED
technology ones, not only produced important savings in energy
consumption, and emissions of CO2, but it also improved the safety of
users and the compliance with regulations.

ÅDiputación de Badajoz keeps on supporting the municipalities of the
province in the replacement of the public lighting luminaires, and a
new action, benefiting over 50 municipalities, will be finished in 2025.


